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The purpose of the Camas Public Library’s Summer Reading Program is 
to encourage children and teens to read during their school break. Youth 
who read during the summer will practice their reading and comprehension 
skills, and are likely to start school in the fall more prepared. 

We measure reading time rather than number of pages or books. With this 
method, youth of all ages and abilities can accomplish their reading goals 
with comparable effort. 

We may take pictures at our events for our blog, website, etc. Please tell a 
staff member at the event if you don’t want your or your child’s photo taken. 


